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QUESTION 1: 
 
Per phone conversation between Matt Epuna (SED) and Doug Schneider 
(SoCalGas/SDG&E), as a follow up to SED DR 1 regarding pressure test location data 
on Line 1600, please provide the section(s) that were pressure tested, the reason that 
the section was pressure tested, and whether replacement was due to condition, 
relocation, response to excavation damage, etc. 
 
 
RESPONSE 1: 
 
The majority of the pressure tests that have occurred on Line 1600 have been for 
relocations due to development and freeway work and compose the majority of the 
pressure tests depicted on the diagram provided in Question 4 of Data Request SED-01 
submitted on February 11, 2016.   
 
In researching the data to answer this follow-up question, we found that there were 
some additional projects that were hydrotested and are in process of being entered into 
the database.  These projects are expected to be 2,000 feet or less and were performed 
for valve replacements to allow for inline inspection or cylindrical repairs post inline 
inspection as denoted in SED-01 Question 12.   Once these projects are added to the 
database, we will update our response to Question 4. 
 


